
 

Local Bargaining Up-date # 9 

Private and Confidential 
 

This memo is for Local 1571 members only and not to be shared with anyone 
outside of the Bargaining Unit. 

 
Sisters & Brothers 
 
Your Local 1571 Bargaining Committee would like to provide an update on this current 
round of Local Bargaining. As noted in the previous update, the last meeting with the 
Board was on Thursday, March 9th.  
 
To date, we have had ten (10) meetings with the employer. The Board has responded 
with availability for the next meeting – May 16th 2023. 
 
Your bargaining committee is looking to expedite our next meeting, however based on 
scheduling conflicts and upcoming holidays the likelihood of getting a date sooner is 
unlikely at this time. We will keep you posted moving forward. 
 
Also to note that the last update shared did include a “Membership Survey”. We are 
pleased to announce with an overwhelming 2/3 overall membership response, YOUR 
Voice will guide the Bargaining Team into the next meeting day. We have heard you! 
 
Remember, YOU the Membership will have the final say. You will vote to accept or 
decline this Local Agreement through the ratification process.   
 

Rest assured that Your Bargaining team will continue to advocate for a fair and 
reasonable deal that benefits ALL Members of Local 1571. 
 
As more information becomes available, we will be informing the Membership.  
 
Please stay tuned, for potential membership meetings, surveys, and updates. 
 
 
In Solidarity, 
 

CUPE 1571 Bargaining Committee 
 


